
Corby Business Academy  
 
School Transport 

 

2 September 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

This afternoon we have received information from the Local Authority regarding their current provision of ‘home to school’ 

transport at Corby Business Academy. They have requested that we pass this information to you. 

Unfortunately, the Local Authority have informed us they have been unable to secure sufficient vehicles to allow for the 

planned social distancing on all of the school transport routes. However, they have stated that there is sufficient capacity for 

all students to be transported to the Academy; but some routes will not include the level of social distancing that had been 

originally planned for.  

What this means is that on some routes their will not be a one metre distance between year group pods on the bus.  

The affected routes for Corby Business Academy are: 

Route Serving 

CK42 Corby 

CK43 Corby 

CK45 Corby 

CK46 Corby 

CK46A Corby 

CK47 Corby 

CK49 Corby 

CK50 Corby 

CK52 Corby 

CK56 Corby 

CK56A Corby 

CK63 Corby 

CK64 Corby 

CK207 Brigstock, Stanion, Little Stanion 

CK207A Weldon 

 

Following this announcement, should you wish to transport your children into the Academy there is a mileage allowance 

available to families at the standard HMRC rate of 45 pence per mile for the first 10,000 miles. If you intend to transport your 

child into the Academy yourself please inform the Transport Team via email at 

Academictransport@northamptonshire.gov.uk  

If you would like to contact the Local Authority to discuss this matter further, again, please liaise with them directly.  

Please rest assured we will continue our correspondence with Local Authority over the coming days with the intention of 

informing you of any changes. 

As a final reminder, all students are expected to wear a face covering whilst using bus transport and until they arrive inside 

their faculties each morning. At the end of school, face coverings should be worn when exiting their faculties and worn on 

bus transport. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 

mailto:Academictransport@northamptonshire.gov.uk

